
From: Wayne Wiethe
To: Rocco Yeargin
Cc: Molly Kapeluck
Subject: FW: New Seasons Epcon Project
Date: Monday, August 26, 2019 9:48:03 AM

FYI
 
Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP
Director of Planning
City of Green,Ohio
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, Ohio 44232
330-896-6614
 
This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message.
 

From: shirley tucker <shirley_tucker@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 1:05 PM
To: Todd Scott <tscott@charishomes.com>; Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: New Seasons Epcon Project
 
 
 

Subject: New Seasons Epcon Project
 
Todd Scott of Charis Homes built our custom, energy efficient home in Green.  We were 
extremely satisfied with the quality of construction and materials used.  Customer support
was always available, and we often spent quality time discussing our project with Todd.  We
love our new home, and the Home Builders Association did too because they presented our
home with an award.  We built in Green because we were impressed by its image as a
residential community.  Today, Green is rapidly losing its family friendly image to
commercialization.  The New Seasons Epcon Project is needed to restore the balance of
residential to commercial construction.  We strongly recommend that the City Council
approve the Epcon Project.  We are available to show you our beautiful home or speak to the
contents of this letter.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ralph and Shirley Tucker
 
1296 Springbury Drive
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Uniontown, Ohio  44685
330-563-4671


